
Joseph Walker 

From: Philip Smith ·. 
Sent: 27 May 2021 12:23 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: South Cerney Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 Consultation 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the South Cerney Neighbourhood Plan: Reg 16 consultation. 

Swindon Borough Council have no comments. 

Kind regards 

Philip Smith 
Service Manager- Planning Policy 

Economy and Development 
Swindon Borough Council 

www.swindon ,gov .ul< 
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The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough 
Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this 
email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should 
not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email 
should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom oflnf01mation Act 2000, the 
contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti­
Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept 
liability for virnses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an 
appropriate virus scanner. 


